
DON BOSCO SCHOOL 
Panchanantala, Boaliadanga P.O., Berhampore, Murshidabad Dist., W.Bengal – 742102 

Phone no. : 03482 - 258895, E-mail : donboscoberhampore@gmail.com 
 

NOTICE TO PARENTS/ FRIDAY, 16TH APRIL, 2021 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

This is to inform you that due to rapid increase of Covid – 19, as a 

precautionary measure we are suspending the Offline Classes temporarily for 

Classes 9 & 10 from Monday, 19th April, 2021 until further notice.  We shall 

decide regarding the Offline Classes after the Summer Vacation.  However, 

Online Classes will continue as usual for all the classes. 

 
Although you had been informed through the notice uploaded on Tuesday, 13th 

April, 2021 regarding the submission of Bio Data Forms on Monday, 19th April, 2021 

(Classes – LKG to 5) & Tuesday, 20th April, 2021 (Classes – 6 to 10) respectively, you 

are requested not to submit them now.  

 
You will be informed with regard to the next date of submission of Bio – 

Data Forms after the Summer Vacation through the official notice uploaded in 

the school website. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

 Yours sincerely 

 

Fr. Sunit Kishor Kiro 

Principal 
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